
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives U.S. Ambassador and Discusses with Him the
Role of the International Coalition in Iraq

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received the U.S.

Ambassador Stuart Jones, at his office in Baghdad on Tuesday, 8/9/2015.

His Eminence discussed with Jones the war against ISIS and the role of the International

Coalition in this war and its support to Iraq and the Iraqi Security Forces. They discussed

also the political files in Iraq and the region. Sayyid al-Hakim stressed on the importance of

supporting Iraq in its war against ISIS for Iraq is fighting on behalf of the world.


